
 
 

4 & 5 NEWSLETTER 

MARCH 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
 As the cold weather remains steady, we remind parents that it is time to bring in a coat 
for those cold days. We will be spending as much time outside as we can! Hopefully, spring will 
be making an appearance soon! 
 
 We will be covering Dr. Seuss week, St. Patrick’s Day, and Spring! In addition to these 
overall themes, we will be working on identifying our shapes, our colors, our alphabet, our 
months of the year, our days of the week, counting, sequencing, and opposites. We will also be 
practicing writing our names! We are resuming our letter of the week, starting with letter S. We 
have already started practicing our music for graduation!  
  

Just a reminder we have music on Mondays, theme days on Tuesdays, sign language 
on Wednesdays, show and tell on Thursdays, and Spanish on Fridays. Our weekly schedule is 
posted on the door. We are starting our class field trips to the Cuba Library for story time on 
Tuesdays! For all our new friends joining us, we look forward to having you in our class! 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact Ms. Lauren or Ms. Maddix! 
 
Reminders: 

• Breakfast ends at 8:15am. If you are going to be late or absent, please call or text us so 
we can keep our counts up to date. 

• Snack money is due at the beginning of the month- $2.50. 
• Bring in weather appropriate clothing to keep in their cubbies.  
• Dr. Seuss Week is March 3rd-7th and a flyer with spirit days is attached to this 

packet! 
Birthdays this Month: 

• Cyrus: March 2nd 
• River: March 23rd 

 
Thank you,  
 
Ms. Lauren  
Ms. Maddix 
 


